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Ref: PMO 182-2019
Dear Lis Martinac,
Official Information Act request relating to health concerns regarding 5G network

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 2 August 2019. You requested:

“..We want to see scientific proof that 5G technology is biologically safe for us
and our environment before it is rolled out....”

This Office does not hold information relating to your request. | believe that such
information is held by the Minister of Broadcasting, Communications and Digital Media,
Hon Kris Faafoi. Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(i) of the Act to transfer
your request to the Hon Kris Faafoi, as the Minister of Broadcasting, Communications
and Digital Media.

The Minister has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision on your
request.

Yours sincerely

Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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